Dear New and Returning Glencoe Families,

It is a pleasure to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year! I hope this first newsletter finds you and your family well. Whether you are new to Glencoe or a returning Gull, we can't wait to see you! I hope you all had a chance to rest and recharge this summer, and are almost (but not quite) ready to return to school. I am so excited to be back for my second year in this wonderful community! It is our mission to create an educational environment where your student is an active participant in an inclusive community that cares, collaborates, and persevy

٠À

Dismissal Form

Please fill out a Dismissal Form for your child before the firs